
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Insurance Industry Financial Responsibility Technical Alert Issued August 5, 2016 

 

 

DHSMV has discovered some potential network connectivity and server issues that are causing resource 

contingencies in our databases.  We have identified, tested and are implementing a solution.  However, we want 

you to be made aware, just in case you were to encounter any issues with our system.  Please keep us informed 

of any issues you encounter.  This will help us to determine the effectiveness of the actions taken by the 

department.  Thank you for your continued support.  

 


